
The Netherlands Leadership Committee have booked the Rotterdam Maritime Museum for 

Thursday 08 March 2018 for a talk on how the maritime industry is dealing with the 2020 
global sulphur limit.

We have invited a range of speakers from Dutch shipowners, to physical suppliers and refninery 
representatives, who will share with us how their organisations are preparing for 2020.

The talk will start at 18.00hrs.

Event overview

•	 Welcome and introduction
•	 Introduction on the main points introduced by the new legislation
•	 Discussion on how the marityme industry is gearing up to deal with it
•	 Q&A
•	 Networking drinks

There is a small charge to attend this event that is open to both members and non members. 
The charge includes drinks & snacks.

So book early to avoid disappointment.

Rotterdam talk on 

The 2020 global sulphur limit
How the maritime industry is dealing with it

Non Member Ticket: Euro20.00/£18.00
Member Ticket: Euro15.00/£14.00 

For further information and to book please contact us at: membership@ics.org.uk
You can also book online via the link below: 
www.ics.org.uk/events/2018/03/rotterdam-talk-on-sulphur-limit


